
 
Date: 13th September 2024 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Dalal Street, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Sub: Intimation of the approval received from BSE Limited on application for reclassification 
from Promoter Category and Promoters Group category to Public category under Regulation 30 
and 31A (8) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(Listing Regulations) 
 
Ref.: 

1. BSE Letter LIST/COMP/AS/506/2024-25 dated 12th September,2024 
2. BSE Letter LIST/COMP/AS/507/2024-25 dated 12th September,2024 

 
With reference to the application made by the Company on August 18, 2023, regarding the 
reclassification of shareholder from ‘promoter and promoter group’ category to ‘public’ category, 
we hereby inform that the company has received the approval from BSE Limited vide BSE Letter 
LIST/COMP/AS/506/2024-25 dated 12th September 2024, for re-classification of the following 
person from the ‘Promoter and Promoter Group’ category to the ‘Public’ category of the 
shareholders of the company, in accordance with Regulation 31A of the Listing Regulations: 
 

Sr. No. Name of Shareholder No. of shares % of holding 

1.  Ms. Anuja Vivek Joshi 1,026 0.04 

 
Further, the Company has also received advisory from BSE vide BSE Letter 
LIST/COMP/AS/507/2024-25 dated 12th September 2024. The Company shall, going forward, 
ensure compliance with the requirements of the Listing Regulations.  
 
The approval and advisory of the BSE Limited are enclosed herewith. 
 
Thanking You,  
Yours Faithfully 
For Walchand PeopleFirst Limited 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Nachiket Sohani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No: ACS 48562 
 
Encl:  

1. Approval Letter of BSE 
2. Advisory of BSE 
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